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Koepsell - DNR, Arthur <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us> Wed, Jul 10, 2019 at 1:16 PM
To: mluke@hpres.com

Melissa,

An initial SB 19-181 Objective Criteria of Highpoint Operating's Fox Creek 25 SE location that is to be located in section 
25,  Township 12 North, Range 63 West, in Weld County has been completed. The review was triggered by the location 
falling within the boundary of the Upper Crow Creek Designated Basin making the Fox Creek 25 SE location a sensitive 
area by rule. Due to the location being in a sensitive area for groundwater the following COA will applied to the 2A 
document # 401905333:

The location is in a sensitive area because it falls within the boundary of the Upper Crow Creek Designated Basin,
therefore, the operator shall line the secondary containment areas for the tanks and separators with an impervious
material to prevent the downward migration of produced liquids.  

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns regarding the Objective Criteria Review or the COA that will be
applied to 2A.

Thanks,

Arthur

-- 

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail



Melissa Luke <mluke@hpres.com> Wed, Jul 10, 2019 at 2:06 PM
To: "Koepsell - DNR, Arthur" <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us>
Cc: Delores Montoya <dmontoya@hpres.com>, Matt Barber <mbarber@hpres.com>, Sheila Singer <ssinger@hpres.com>

Hi Arthur –

 

Thank you for your email.  HighPoint’s standard BMP is to use secondary containment areas for the tanks and
separators with an impervious material to prevent the downward migra�on of produced liquids.

 

This BMP applies to all of our permits.  Please let me know if you have any ques�ons or concerns.

 

Thank you,

 

Melissa

[Quoted text hidden]

Koepsell - DNR, Arthur <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us> Wed, Jul 10, 2019 at 2:07 PM
To: Melissa Luke <mluke@hpres.com>
Cc: Delores Montoya <dmontoya@hpres.com>, Matt Barber <mbarber@hpres.com>, Sheila Singer <ssinger@hpres.com>

Thank you Melissa.

Arthur
[Quoted text hidden]


